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This month Energizing 
Education partnered with 
Imagine Planet for our non-
fiction themed ‘Catch the 
Reading Bug’ family night. 
Imagine Planet brought 
something we’ve never had 
before to Family 
Involvement Nights – live 
animals. Each night was 
surprising and exciting for 
families to see something 
they’ve never seen before 
at our events. We are 
always looking for the next 
opportunity to partner with 
local businesses. Whether 
it’s setting up a table with 
information for families to 
stop by and pick up, or 
being hands on and 
involved like Imagine Planet 
this month, we would love 
to see how you and your 
business could fit in. This 
school year we will have 
Family Involvement Nights 
during the months of 
November, February, 
March, and a large all-
school event in April. For 
more information on how to 
partner with us please 
contact me for more 
information at 
ldunning@uwjackson.org. 

Energizing Education welcomed Arnold 
students and families to the first Family 
Night of the year at Arnold Elementary this 
month. For those who like creepy crawlies, 
this night was all about bugs! Spiders, ants, 
wasps, crickets, and more were there – 
well, plastic ones. However, Energizing 
Education partnered with Imagine Planet, a 
local hands on science center in downtown 
Jackson and they brought some of their 
live animals – 
birds, snakes, 
hissing 
cockroaches, and 
tree frogs. 
Imagine Planet 
like EE believes in 
the importance of 
kids having access 
to books with 
many topics and invites visitors to learn 
about animals, geology, chemistry, and 
many other subjects in a fun, hands-on 
experience. This night touched on the 
importance of non-fiction reading, so 
students and their families did activities 
where they had to read facts about each 
insect and then identify them. One fun 
activity had students digging through 

colorful water beads, searching for each stage 
in the life cycle of a frog. Once they found each 
piece, they read facts to put the cycle in 
sequential order. Students were also provided 
with fact sheets to take home and read about 
all the animals we learned about.  
 
Each week the Literacy Lounge continues to 
buzz with readers and mentors. We’re thrilled 
to have our doors open and to hear students 
reading, building their literacy skills, and 
getting to know their mentors each week. If 
you are interested in reading with one of 
Arnold’s EE students this year, contact us for 
more information. It’s a great opportunity, 
twice a week to come into the school and to 
make reading more enjoyable and easier for a 
student. Check the back page for our mentor 
training schedule so you can get signed up!  

Energizing Education Helps Students Catch the Reading Bug 

Lois’  

Corner! 

 

 
Name: Tracy Schoepke 

Business: Stay at Home Mom 
Why did you decide to become a volunteer? I decided to 

become a mentor when I resigned my job in 2015.  

What do you like about mentoring with your student? 
I like mentoring with my student and helping him become a 

better reader.  
Favorite childhood book: Because a Little Bug went ñKa 

Chooò by Dr. Seuss 
Favorite book now: I donôt have a specific favorite. 

MENTOR SPOTLIGHT 



 

Find out more! 
http://energizingeducationjackson.org 

or 
Energizing Education on Facebook 

 
For volunteer information:  

Contact Charlie Miller 
energizingeducation@uwjackson.org 

 
To Donate: 

Contact Lois Dunning at  
ldunning@uwjackson.org 

November is fast approaching and so is 

the holiday season.  Please join us at the 

Carnegie Library on Friday, November 

18th before and after the Holiday Parade 

for our Holiday Open House.  Children 

can visit with Santa and receive a free 

book and make some cute holiday crafts. 

Families can check out the Friends of 

the Library Book Sale and Bake Sale. 

Be sure to check out the hot dog/hot drink stand in front of the library as 

well. You can also listen to some great holiday music. Weôll be open from 

4-8 pm, so make sure to join us for some holiday fun.  Please call us at 517

-788-4087 ext. 1331 for more information.  We look forward to seeing you 

for some holiday fun! 

Literacy Tip of the Month 

Read Beyond Bedtime 

Read beyond bedtime. Use meal 
prep time to have kids read 
recipes, grocery shopping to 

read packages, aisle signs and 
even coupons. You donôt realize 
it, but reading is always at our 
fingertips. Our everyday lives 

provide excellent opportunities 
to practice reading.  

November Mentor Training Calendar                                                                                   
Date Time Type Location 

November 1 1:00-3:00 pm EE Mentor United Way, Conference Room D 

November 10 2:00-4:00 pm EE Mentor United Way, Conference Room A/B 

November 15 9:00-11:00 am EE Mentor United Way, Conference Room A/B 

November 29 1:00-3:00 pm  EE Mentor  United Way, Conference Room D  

Contact Charlie at energizingeducation@uwjackson.org to sign up  

Special Thank You to Imagine Planet for 

bringing live animals this month! Join us for 
our next Family Night on November 15th from 

5:30-7:00 pm! To see more pictures from our 
Catch the Reading Bug night, click here.  

Welcome to Energizing Education our new 
Family Involvement Coordinator, Betsy Durant!  

Betsy started with Energizing 

Education this month and we are 
thrilled to be working with her. Betsy 

will jump right in planning all the fun 
activities for our monthly family 

nights at each school. She has over 

20 years of experience in early 
childhood education and has served 

in many capacities in this field. Weôre 
looking forward to the creativity she 

               will bring to family nights and our staff!  

http://energizingeducationjackson.org
https://www.facebook.com/Energizing-Education-Arnold-Elementary-School-342164485941360/photos/?tab=album&album_id=722179587939846

